NOTICE TO THE GENERAL PUBLIC
PUBLIC HEARING(s)
408 West Broadway, McLoud, OK.  74851 


March 14, 2019 at 6:00 pm City of McLoud Board of Adjustments

[bookmark: _GoBack]March 28, 2019 at 6:00 pm City Council Meeting


Notice is hereby given that the Board of Adjustments and the Council of the City of McLoud, Oklahoma, will conduct public hearings on an application for Variance of the following described tract of land within the city limits of McLoud:

Lot 21 Block 1, Parkwood Terrace Addition, to the City of McLoud, Pottawatomie County, Oklahoma, according to the recorded plat thereof. 

	Property address: 127 Timber Lane, McLoud, OK 74851

At this time, any interested citizen of McLoud, Oklahoma, will have the opportunity to appear and be heard with regard to the proposed request for variance. The City of McLoud reserves the right to limit discussion and debate on the proposed variance to three minutes. Any formal protest must be filed in writing with the City Clerk during normal working hours before 4:30 pm on Friday, March 8, 2019. A copy of the application is available from 9:00 am to 4:30 pm Monday through Friday at City Hall, located at 402 E. Broadway, McLoud, OK 74851
									   
					 

							__________________________								Melissa Brady, City Clerk				












This notice posted at McLoud City Hall and 408 W Broadway on February 4, 2019
